
 

1344 York Road,  

St. Davids, Ontario  

Telephone: (905) 262 -4533  

stdavids.dsbn.org  

Principal - Mrs. Tracy Leemet  

 

 

I 

Matter   I Matter   I Matter   I Matter   I Matter   I Matter  I 

  Differences in Addressing Conflict and Bullying 

In order to help stop bullying, the first step is to have a good understanding of what exactly qualifies as bully-

ing behavior. We all have conflict in our lives from time to time, whether it's getting into an argument with a 

friend or bickering with a sibling. However, not all conflicts are considered bullying. What's the difference 

between bullying and conflict? It comes down to power. Are both of the parties equal? Or is one person using 

their age, status, or physical strength to overwhelm the other person? In normal conflicts, both people in-

volved are capable of finding a solution to the problem. It is in both people's best interest to resolve the disa-

greement, and even though they may get angry, both parties are hoping for some kind of resolution. Usually a 

solution can be found by talking things out, even if it requires the help of an adult. Unlike normal conflict, 

bullying is a form of abuse. There is an imbalance of power: the bully is usually older, bigger, or more 

popular than the victim, and the bully uses this power to control the situation. Intimidation is often involved in 

bullying, unlike normal conflict. Although a solution is possible, the bully isn't hoping to resolve the problem. 

Often, the victim is unable to defend him or herself. Remember, it is important for bullying victims and those 

who witness bullying (bystanders) to talk to a trusted adult like a parent or teacher. Unlike normal conflict, 

bullying can be more difficult to resolve, since the target probably feels intimidated by the bully, and there is 

an imbalance of power. Everyone experiences conflict from time to time. It is a normal part of life. And learn-

ing to deal with it in a healthy way helps kids master the social skills they need. 

We would like to thank all the parents who have signed up for School Cash Online.  At this point we have a 

75% school adoption rate, thank you for taking the time to go online and complete this task.  We would 

like to reach a 100% adoption rate by December 15th.  Mrs. Sawickiôs class has 

reached a 100% adoption rate therefore they are our first class to receive a pizza party!  Lets go families, 

help you child ôs class receive a pizza party!  It takes just five minutes to register 

for this service. You will be able to access the service by visiting our school website 

stdavids.dsbn.org and clicking on ñSchool Cash Online.ò There, youôll find more 

information about the system, links to registration and support. You can use School Cash 

Online with confidence; it is a safe and secure portal.  

Using School Cash Online, you may never have to search for spare change again! 
That is, unless youôre looking for coffee money.  School Cash Helpð1-866-961-
1803. 

Congratulations to Mrs. Sawickiôs class!  Which class will be next?  
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SPECIAL 

POINTS OF 

INTEREST: 
¶ School Cash 

Online.  Register 

at 

stdavids.dsbn.org  

¶ Just a reminder 

that we have stu-

dents who are 

allergic to nuts.   

Please check pack-

aging carefully 

when sending food 

with your child.  

Thank you!  

¶ Please call the 
school when your 

child is going to be 

absent 905 262-

4533 
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CONGRATULATIONS TO JANVI GANATRA 
 

Janvi won the Lions Club Peace Poster Prize for the Region and the District.  
She is being entered into the Provincial contest.  We are very proud of 
Janviôs hard work and meaningful poster!  Way to go Janvi! 

 

Clean Your 

Hands 
Cleaning your hands is the 

most effective way to pre-

vent the spread of germs. 

Regular hand cleaning 

with soap and water, or an 

alcohol based hand sani-

tizer will reduce the risk 

of getting sick. 

Cleaning your hands 

should occur: 

Before preparing 

meals 

Before eating 

After using the wash-

room 

After coughing or 

sneezing 

After blowing your 

nose 

After playing with 

pets 

After playing out-

doors 

Use warm water and soap 

and lather and scrub for at 

least 15 seconds if your 

hands are visibly dirty. 

For more information, talk 

to your school nurse or go 

to www.niagararegion.ca/

health. 
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 Gr 1 French Immersion ñSept 2017  
 

tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ DǳŀǊŘƛŀƴǎ ƻŦ {ŜƴƛƻǊ YƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ 

ŀǧŜƴŘƛƴƎ CǊŜƴŎƘ LƳƳŜǊǎƛƻƴ ƛƴ DǊŀŘŜ м ƴŜȄǘ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ 

ŀǧŜƴŘ ŀƴ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ŀǘ  WƻƘƴ aŀǊǎƘŀƭƭ tǳōƭƛŎ {ŎƘƻƻƭΣ офмл {ǘΦ 

WŀƳŜǎ !ǾŜΦΣ bƛŀƎŀǊŀ CŀƭƭǎΣ ƻƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мн ŦǊƻƳ сΥол ς тΥол 
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Please keep your child at home and away from 

others if he or she has any of these symptoms: 

§ Fever 

§ Diarrhea 

§ Vomiting 

§ Rash 

§ Frequent coughing or sneezing 

§ Yellow or green discharge from the nose, 

ears, or eyes 

§ Sore throat 

Contact your family doctor for a diagnosis.  Your 

doctor will advise you about care and treatment if 

a communicable disease is diagnosed.  For more 

information, please contact the Infectious Disease 

Program at 905-688-8248 ext. 7330 or 1-888-505-

6074 or www.niagararegion.ca 

 

How Long Must My Child Stay Home 

When Sick? 

SAFE AND SECURE 

SCHOOLS  
We strive to maintain our school as a 
safe and secure learning environment 
for out students.  Access to our school 
will only be through the front door, 
and visitors will be buzzed  in.  To 
ensure student safety, all visitors 
must:  
§ only access the school through 

the front door 
§ Check in at the office before go-

ing to a classroom 
§ Sign in using the òVisitor Sign 

Inó book located in the main 
office 

§ Wear a visitorõs sticker during 
your stay with us 

§ Use washrooms designated for 
adults, as student washrooms 
are for children only 

§ If you are dropping off an item 
for your child or picking him/
her up for an appointment, you 
may simply check in at the of-
fice as per usual and allow one 
of our staff members to take 
care of your request. 

 
Thank you for your support in this 
matter of student safety. 

A.N. Myerôs 

open house for 

grade 8 

students is on 

Thursday,  

December 1st at 

6:30.  Hope to 

see you there!!! 

CHRISTMAS MUSICAL  
On Wednesday, December 21 St. Davids School 

will be presenting "Twas One Crazy Night Before 

Christmas", a Christmas musical  performed by 

our K - 3 students.  The performances will be at 

2:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m.  We hope you can join us!  

Please bring along a canned good or other non -

perishable food item 

to donate to Newark 

Neighbours.   
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School and 

Classroom 

Newsletters will 

be posted every 

month on the 

website.  Please 

be sure to 

check it 

regularly!! 

Schoolõs  

website is:  

stdavids.dsbn.org  

HEALTH 

NURSE 
St. Davids health nurse will  

be visiting and promoting 

optimal health among our 

students and assisting us to 

develop a healthy school 

environment.  If you have 

any questions about the 

services she offers, please 

contact the school. 

 

INCLEMENT WEATHER PROCEDURES 
  
There may be times during the school year where inclement weather or other situa-
tions could cause transportation cancellations or school closures.  
At times when student transportation has been cancelled and schools remain open, 
the decision of whether or not to have children in school on that day rests with the 
parent or guardian.  
Should you decide not to send your child to school in the event that transpor-
tation is cancelled but schools remain open, or if your child is ill or late, 
please ensure that you call your childôs school to inform them of your childôs 
absence.  
A key resource in any emergency is the DSBN Emergency Information form that 
you filled out at the beginning of the school year. Please let the school know of any 
changes in contact information or procedures you wish to be followed throughout 
the school year.  
For secondary schools it may become necessary to cancel late buses. Notice will 
be provided via school announcements and on the websites and subscription fea-
tures by 11:30 a.m.  
Information about transportation cancellations and school closures will be available 
as soon as it is available through the following channels:  

 
Websites:  
http://www.dsbn.org/inclementweather/  
www.nsts.ca  
Subscription Features:  
DSBN Facebook or Twitter  
NSTS Transportation Delay or Cancellation Alerts  
Phone:  Niagara Student Transportation Services 905-346-0290  
Voice Auto Attendant  
Radio Stations: 

  

  

CKTB (610 AM) St. Cath-
arines  

CHRE (105.7 FM) St. Catharines  

WAVE (94.7 FM) Hamilton  CHTZ-FM (97.7 FM) St. Catharines  

CKOC (1150 AM) Hamilton  2DayFM (105.1 FM) Niagara Falls/Fort Erie  

CHML (900 AM) Hamilton  K-LITE-FM (102.9 FM) Hamilton  

CHAM (820 AM) Hamilton  GIANT FM (91.7 FM) Welland  

Y-108(107.9) Hamilton   

ST DAVIDS IS LOOKING FOR A CASUAL LUNCH ROOM 
SUPERVISOR THE 2ND BREAK FROM 1:00-1:45 P.M.     
 
PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE IF YOU ARE INTERESTED 
IN APPLYING FOR THIS POSITION. 



Student of the Month Winners for November 
P A G E  5  V O L U M E  1 ,  I S S U E  1  

CLASS STUDENT OF THE MONTH  CHARACTER AWARD 

 

Mrs Black KDG 

Ms. Pietrobon  

Hunter F  

Brock I  

Charlie R 

Knox S 

Mrs. Parravicino KDG  

Ms. Bodnar 

Julianna K Hailey N  

Emily N  

Mrs. King/Mrs. King  

Grade 1 

Avery S  Charlie L  

Julian Z  

Mrs. Kotsanis Grade 1/2  Declan OõS Carmen R 

Marcus H  

Mr. Climenhage/  

Mrs. Heidebrecht Grade 2  

Sam H Ethan A  

Georgina M 

Mrs. Sawicki Grade 3  Aidan S  Eddy S 

Luke V 

Mrs. Furtney Grade 3/4  Samantha M Mason N 

Mitchell O  

Mr. Bateson Grade 4  

Mrs. Heidebrecht  

Olivia G 

Rawnie S 

Hannah G 

Hailey M  

Mr. McNamara Grade 5  Nathan A  Danika S 

Kylie B 

Mr. Hall Grade 6  Cole H Jack P 

Austin R  

Ms. Candler Grade 7/8  Maddie C Austin L  

Logan W 

Mrs. Funk Grade 7/8  

 

Tavon P Paige H 

Michael I  
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SPORTS REPORT  
VOLLEYBALL 
Intermediate Boys Volleyball Team 
Congratulations to the Intermediate Boys Volleyball Team this year. 
We had a successful season! The boys worked to develop their skills 
and sportsmanship throughout the year and represented our school 
very well at the DSBN Tournament. Overall, the boys finished in a re-
spectable 3rd place in our division. Mr. Mac would like to thank all the 
boys for their dedication and athleticism. Be Dragon Proud! 
 
Team Members: Macgregor, Lucas, Noah, Michael, Tyler, Tai, Gavin, Logan, Josh,  
Dylan, and Tanner. 
 
Intermediate Girls Volleyball Team 
Thank-you to the intermediate girls volleyball team for a fun season that saw us grow as a 
team, despite a tough win-loss record.  The girls showed tremendous improvement over the 
course of the season.  They showed excellent positivity with teammates throughout the year.  
Thanks girls! 
 
Team Members: Arianna, Jordana, Breanne, Phoenix, Zoe, Katie, Tasia, Isabella, Paige.  

Hello St.Davidôs Parent Community 
Itôs that time of year again when we are preparing for our Christmas bake sale and 

raffle basket draw on December 21, 2016. This is becoming a parent and child fa-

vourite and growing every year because of our fantastic and talented bakers and 

crafters. This year we will start with the individual bake sale for the students and then follow it 

with the adult prepackaged baked goods and gifts. We are asking for individual items for the stu-

dents in the morning and prepackaged half dozen and dozen festive goods (or items like decora-

tions/ center pieces/ gifts) along with loaves and other holiday favourites. Itôs a great time to 

stock up on an assortment of holiday treats for your many social get togethers. We ask that you 

wrap or box them so itôs easier for us to sell on the day of. You can drop off all items in the 

morning in the office.  

 

We also need items for our raffle baskets. We have a boy and girl primary basket (age 5-9) a boy 

and girl intermediate basket (age 10-14) and two adult baskets.  Age appropriate games, gift 

cards, toys, candy/chocolate etc are much appreciated for the childrenôs basket. Wine, alcohol, 

chocolate/candy, gift certificates, sporting events tickets, golf passes etc are hugely popular with 

our adults. Please have basket items donated by December 9th. We really appreciate all of your 

support in whatever way you can, it all helps and makes a difference. 

 

You make it possible for us to purchase much-needed items for the school and lots of other fun 

things too. Some things we have purchased already this year are a laminator, $100 for each class-

room for consumables, sport and gym equipment, a spirit wear t-shirt for each junior kindergarten 

student, a new canopy, red maple and silver birch books for the library, glockenspiels for the mu-

sic department and a document camera. Every dollar raised is put back into the school to make 

our childrenôs experience at St. Davidôs the very best it can be. 

On behalf of school council we thank you and look forward to seeing you on December 21st, 

2016.  
 



 ME TO WE UPDATE:  

Our school Me To We club has started selling rafikis for $10 each.  Each brace-

let is handmade with love by a woman in Kenya, empowering her to earn a living 

and create a better future for her family and her community. Every Rafiki also 

gives back, by donating $5.00 to the 1.2 million people in Haiti that were affected 

by Hurricane Matthew.  We will also be selling a special rafiki called #Girl Love 

that was designed by Lilly Singh, aka Superwoman.  Every #GirlLove Rafiki Brace-

let helps girls in Kenya access primary education.  This bracelet costs $18.  

 

WE CARE FOR CHRISTMASðPLEASE SUPPORT THIS CAUSE 
Our annual We Care for Christmas has begun.  We will once again be collecting 

Canadian Tire money and gift cards, as well as regular money to buy toys and oth-

er gifts to donate to Newark Neighbours.  We will also 

be accepting new unwrapped toys.  Last year we were 

able to donate $1200.00 

worth of gifts.  Let's see if 

we can do even better this 

year! 

Mr. Climenhage 

 


